Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 8:19 AM

To: jimjacobs@ebsinfo.com

Cc: dermot@mpfcorp.com; oj@clearwatergroup.com; 'Sandy Young'; 'Hermy Tam'; '‘Gavin Fisco'
Subject: RE: 23rd Ave.Partners, 1125 Miller Ave., Oakland, California

Jim,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the vapor sampling report is extended to July 27, 2010.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: James Jacobs [jimjacobs@ebsinfo.com]

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 10:57 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: dermot@mpfcorp.com; oj@clearwatergroup.com; 'Sandy Young'; 'Hermy Tam'; '‘Gavin Fisco'
Subject: 23rd Ave.Partners, 1125 Miller Ave., Oakland, California

Greetings Jerry,

| left a phone message on your voice mail requesting to extend the due date for the vapor survey from 3/27/10 to
7/27/10. |wanted to put the request in writing in an email.

We appreciate your consideration of the extension. Please call me at (415-381-5195) if you have any questions.
Regards,

JimJ.

James A. Jacobs, P.G. #4815, C.H.G. #88
Clearwater Group

Tel: 415-381-5195

Fax: 415-381-5816

Cell: 510-590-1098

email: augerpro@sbcglobal.net

web site: www.clearwatergroup.com
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b% Please consider the environment before printing this email.



